
Happy St. Patrick’s Day from the PTO 
 

PTO Newsletter for March 17, 2021: 
 

1. Yearbook Order Information 
2. Talent Show 
3. Family Paint Night  
4. Scholastic Spring Book Fair 
5. Yearbook Pictures 
6. Remind 

7. Upcoming Dates 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
 

 
YEARBOOKS ARE NOW AVAILABLE TO ORDER! 
 
Order Deadline is March 26th 
See attached flyer for details 

 
 
 
FIFTH GRADE PARENTS: No need to purchase a yearbook, our PTO purchases a 
yearbook for all 5th graders! You will be receiving information this week on special 
things that we like to include for our graduates. Please be on the lookout. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Katrina Krallitsch at jaindlyb21@gmail.com 
 
PLEASE KEEP SENDING IN THOSE GREAT YEARBOOK PHOTOS! We’re asking 
for photos of your children learning at home for possible inclusion in this year’s 
yearbook. Please see the attached flyer for details and photo ideas. Email all photos 
and/or questions to Katrina Krallitsch at Jaindlyb21@gmail.com. Please include your 
child’s name and grade with every submission (photo usage dependent upon volume, 
category needs, image quality/composition, etc.) 

 
___________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                

 
Talent Show – “The World Is Our Stage” 

 

 

mailto:jaindlyb21@gmail.com


  
 
 

Show us your talent! 
 

Did your child do an impressive dive into the pool this summer that you caught on camera?  How about an 
amazing goal shot?  Pull the videos up and get ready for our upcoming virtual talent show!  The world is our 

stage!  We can’t wait to see all the talent our Jaindl students have.  Due to the virtual nature of the show this 
year, all talents are welcome!  Ideas include scanning and submitting some artwork, sending in a video they 

created, or perhaps your child would still prefer to do a traditional performance for you to record (less than 2 
minutes). 

 
Registrations for the talent show has now closed.  All digital files will be due by March 19 (instructions for 

submission will be given after registration).   
The completed talent show will be released on April 16th at 6:30 PM. 

 
 
 

 

Jaindl Family Paint Night  

Friday, March 19
th
 

 

Last day to purchase kits! 

 
Grab the family and put on your smocks! It’s time to show your school spirit with Jaindl’s first family paint night without 

leaving the comfort of your own home! 

 

Creative Learning Lab and artist Tara Santoro will walk you through the steps to paint a Jaindl-themed Champ pictures.  

Pre-recorded videos links will be available on Friday, March 19
th

. 

 

Painting supplies, including canvas, paint, brushes and outlines, are available for purchase ($10). Link to order supplies is on 

the Weekly Wednesday and Facebook page. Order deadline EXTENDED to today, March 17th. Please indicate your 

picture choice when ordering. 

 

https://forms.gle/25FyyxV2vEt88DJG7 

 

Supply pick-up will be on March 19
th

 at Jaindl between 5-7pm. If you cannot make the pick-up time,  

please contact Christine for alternative options. Please email Christine for questions: favata.pto@gmail.com 

And make sure you share your final projects on Facebook, Twitter and more! 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________________                                                                               

 
 

  

Scholastic Book Fair 
Friday March 12

th
- Thursday March 25

th 

 

 

https://forms.gle/25FyyxV2vEt88DJG7
mailto:favata.pto@gmail.com


 
 

 

Scholastic Book Fair is back next week! 
 
 

Our spring book fair is completely online once again, and books will ship directly to your home. All 

book purchases over $25 will ship for free. Come visit our 360 Virtual Book Fair at: 
 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/jaindlspring 
 
Check out some book video highlights here! 
 
https://players.brightcove.net/1543299976/LG9eJZeIF_default/index.html?playlistId=1681993227247
157987 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 

Due to this school year’s “new normal,” we’re missing out on some fun PTO events – and we’re also 
missing out on some great yearbook photos! We’re asking for photos of your children e-learning for 

possible inclusion in this year’s yearbook. Please see the attached flyer details photo ideas. 
 

Email all photos and/or questions to Katrina Krallitsch at Jaindlyb21@gmail.com. Please include your 
child’s name and grade with every submission (photo usage dependent upon volume, category 

needs, image quality/composition, etc.) 
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Katrina Krallitsch at jaindlyb21@gmail.com 
 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Don’t forget to like Jaindl PTO on Facebook for updates! And… 

 

  
 

We are on REMIND! The Remind app is a great tool for schools and organizations to keep in touch with their parents and community. 

Join us and see what it’s all about.  

Two easy ways to sign up:  
https://www.remind.com/join/jaindlpto 
  

Here is a great new way to get news from the Jaindl PTO 
about upcoming events. 

 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/jaindlspring
https://players.brightcove.net/1543299976/LG9eJZeIF_default/index.html?playlistId=1681993227247157987
https://players.brightcove.net/1543299976/LG9eJZeIF_default/index.html?playlistId=1681993227247157987
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OR  

Enter this number into your phone: 81010  

 

 
Upcoming Dates 

 
March 18  Kindergarten Registration Deadline 
March 19  Family Paint Night and Pick Up at Jaindl – 4:30-7:00 
March 19  Talent Show Clips Due 

 
March 25  Last day of Spring Virtual Book Fair 
March 25  5th Grade Yearbook Submissions Due 

 
April 16  Talent Show Released  
Ongoing  Yearbook Pictures to Katrina 


